
 

Home Learning - Week 18 

This week we have continued to learn about the Lunar New Year and have also explored children’s mental health 

week. 

• In outdoor learning we went bird watching and watched carefully to see if any birds 

were eating the bird feeders that we made last week.   

• In PE we completed our whole class dance about the four seasons. 

•  In Letters and Sounds we learnt the digraph ‘er’ and the trigraphs ‘air’, ‘ear’ and ‘ure’. 

• In Maths we have continued work on identifying, extending and creating patterns and 

explored patterns that are in circles and squares.  We went on a pattern hunt around 

school and tried to find examples of pattern in the environment. 

• We enjoyed a Lunar New Year feast and enjoyed talking about the food that we 

liked/disliked.  Lots of children were really brave and tried something new! 

• Thank you so much to the parents who donated cakes and books for the School Council 

sale, the children loved it! 

• Thought about ‘What makes me, me… for children’s mental health week.  We all loved 

the story ‘Would you rather?  You might like to watch it read here? 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c3zJr7ll9yQ 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Play the forest phonics game online.  Practice the sounds: or, ur, oi 

https://ictgames.com/mobilePage/forestPhonics/index.html 

 

Notes/reminders… 

PE - PE is on Tuesday please remember to come to school wearing your PE kit. 

Headlice - We have had a case of headlice in class and would like to ask all parents to take 

time to check and if necessary, treat their child’s hair to help minimise the spread. 

 

Wishing you a fun filled half term! 

Ms Burnel, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

  



 

 


